

## **Summary of Special-Called Meeting February 24, 2023**

A special-called meeting of the Elon University Board of Trustees was conducted via the Zoom videoconference platform on February 24, 2023.

During the meeting, the Board reviewed and considered recommendations for Tenure and Promotion, as presented by President Book, and summarized by Provost Kohn.

The Board also learned of decisions regarding previous administrative tenure appointments and the promotion of an associate librarian, continuing and lecture track reappointments.